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3. The provisions of Article 34, paragraph 2, shal apply to regional
economlo integration organizations which accede to this Convention or any
protocol.

Article 36. Entry Into Force

1. This Convention shall enter into force on the ninetieth day after
the date of deposit of the thirtieth instrument of ratification,
acceptance, approva i or accession.

2. Any protocol shahl enter into force on the ninetieth day after the
date of deposit of the number of instruments of ratification, acceptance,
approval or accession, specified in that protocol, bas been deposited.

3. For each Contracting Party which ratifies, accepta or approves this
Convention or accedes thereto after the deposit of the thirtieth
instrument of ratification, acceptance, approval or accession, it shall
enter into force on the nînetieth day after the date of deposit by such
Contracting Party of its instrument of ratification, acceptance, approval
or accession.

4. Any protocol, except as otheriwise provided in such protocol, shall
enter into force for a Contracting Party that ratifies, accepts or
approves that protocol or accedes thereto after its entry into force
pursuant to paragraph 2 above, on the ninetieth day after the date on
which that Contracting Party deposits its instrument of ratification,
acceptance, approval or accession, or on the date on which this
Convention enters into force for.that Contracting Party, whichever shah i
be the later.
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ýArticle 37. Réservat ions

No reservations may be maede to this Convention.

Article 38. Vithdra huis
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Convention by giving written notification to the

2. MWy such wx tkKrawal shah i take place upon expiry of one year after
the date of its receipt 1w the Depositary, or on such later date as may
b. specîfîed in the notification of the witlxlrawal.


